CUPA Notification to CalEPA for Removal of Federal Facilities
from the Business Plan and California Fire Code Program Oversight.

The federal facilities listed below have not waived their sovereign immunity concerning the state’s regulatory
authority under the state’s Business Plan and California Fire Code program. These facilities will not be subject of
oversight for the Business Plan. The CUPA will continue to regulate these facilities under the Hazardous Waste,
Underground Storage Tank, California Accidental Release Prevention and Aboveground Petroleum Storage Act
programs.

CUPA: CUPA Program Manager:
(Print Name)
Effective date:

Facility Name:
Location Address:
City: Zip Code:

Facility Name:
Location Address:
City: Zip Code:

Facility Name:
Location Address:
City: Zip Code:

Facility Name:
Location Address:
City: Zip Code:

Facility Name:
Location Address:
City: Zip Code:

Facility Name:
Location Address:
City: Zip Code:




	CUPA: 
	Cupa Program Manager: 
	Effective date: 
	Facility Name: 
	City: 
	Text5: 
	Facility Name1: 
	Facility Name2: 
	Facility Name3: 
	Facility Name4: 
	Facility Name5: 
	Location Address1: 
	Location Address2: 
	Location Address3: 
	Location Address4: 
	Location Address5: 
	Location Address6: 
	City1: 
	Text51: 
	City2: 
	Text52: 
	City3: 
	Text53: 
	City4: 
	Text54: 
	City5: 
	Text55: 


